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Krohn, Margaret

From: Books24u <books24u@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 21, 2024 3:09 PM
To: Krohn, Margaret
Subject: Against 2023 RES-280

 

This Message Is From an External Sender  

This message came from outside your organization.  
 

Hello Personnel & Finance Committee members, 
 
I against the funding of a private company for the Contract of the Gas Monitoring and 
Inspection/Maintenance Services at the Truax Landfill Near Dane County Regional Services.  I'm in 
opposition to 2023 RES-280. 
 
Why can't these services be handled "in house" by having personnel from the Dane County current 
landfill doing it?  It seems that the same type of job would be the same from the current landfill to the 
old one near the Airport.  Is there something wrong with the big Bunsen burner along Anderson St. 
near the Airport? 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve Books 
Madison, WI 


